
Library Seasonal Closure Advisory 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We would like to inform you that our library will be closed for the upcoming season from [Start 

Date] to [End Date]. During this time, we will be undertaking essential maintenance and 

upgrading our facilities to better serve you. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and encourage you to plan your visits 

accordingly. Online resources will still be available throughout the closure. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to welcoming you back when 

we reopen on [Reopening Date]. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Library Name] 

[Library Address] 

[Library Phone Number] 

[Library Email] 


